


Dear Parents and Guardians,

If you were able to attend Movie Night this past weekend with your 

child, or your child attended without you, you probably know or 

heard about how successful the event was.  Movie Night was 

organized by teachers Ms. Juliane Centers, Ms. Charlene Joyce 

and their students.  The proceeds of the event are going to help the 

Batwa people of Uganda.  They have been 0 k
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Dear Parents and Community Members,

The Spring Musical is tonight! The theme, “KAS 60th 

Birthday Celebration In Music, Song, and Dance,” will 

bring a smile to your face and a tap to your feet as you 

remember all the fun, beautiful, and sometimes silly 

music that has sounded in the wide world as Khartoum 

American School was born in 1957 and went through 

its infancy, youth, adulthood, and is now in its mature 

years.

Although the life cycle of a school or other organiza-

tion follows roughly many of the same developmental 

stages as that of a human life, the time span can be 

much, much longer, and we look forward, to wishing 

KAS a happy birthday for many, many decades to 

come. Just think, for KAS’s 100th birthday celebration 

our current graduating senior class will be my age 

right now, and I will be 99, if I’m still around! And if I 

am, I hope to make it to Khartoum to join in the 

celebration then, as I’m fortunate to be here now.

Our students from Kindergarten through High School 

have been working diligently for many weeks prepar-

ing this special evening for the enjoyment of the KAS 

community, and we are all looking forward to seeing 

you there! Students should arrive on campus by 6pm, 

and our show will begin at 7pm. Please be on time so 

you don’t miss a single song in tonight’s performance!

Phil Centers
Early Childhood Center & Elementary Principal

KAS Athletics

A Message from the Early Childhood
& Elementary Principal

Time to swim!

 

Interested in joining the KAS swim team? If so, 

there will be tryouts on Sunday, March 12th from 

3:00-4:00pm. All students in grades 3-12 are 

welcome to participate. Practice days for the swim 

team will be on Mondays, 6:30am-7:45am, Tues-

days from 3:00pm-5:00pm and on Thursdays 

from 3:00-4:00. Swim Practice will start after 

spring break. Our next swim meet will take place 

at KICS on April 23rd. See you there! 

 

Soccer

The soccer season is winding down. Next week 

will be extremely busy. KAS will host the Middle 

School soccer tournament on Monday, March 

13th. On Tuesday, March 14th KICS will host the 

senior tournament.  Thank you coach Khalid, 

coach Doug, coach Katie and coach Sarah for all 

of your hard work throughout the season. A spe-

cial thanks to all of the KAS athletes that helped 

make this a great soccer season. Go KAS!

NEWS FROM THE SPORTS DEPARTMENT



Minette van der Bijl


